April 25, 2019
 Dear Business Owner/Manager:
Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory is truly grateful for the continuous support we receive from our Northern Kentucky and Greater Cincinnati community partners. As a non-profit organization for the past 38 years, Wood Hudson continues to be at the forefront of cancer research by focusing on the discovery of new knowledge regarding the causes, diagnosis, treatment, and prevention of cancer.
On Saturday, August 10, 2019 the Fort Thomas Corvette Club will be hosting their 19th Annual Charity Car Show and Silent Auction benefiting Wood Hudson Cancer Research.  This event draws hundreds of people each year to the Hofbrauhaus-Newport parking lot for an exciting day of fun-filled family activities, fabulous cars and trucks, lively music, great food, and many wonderful items to bid on at the silent auction.

Wood Hudson depends on generous people and businesses to support this annual event. We would be grateful if you could donate an item for a door prize or for  our silent auction or sponsor a trophy for the car show. All donated items and trophy sponsors will receive recognition the day of the event, as well as on our website and in our newsletters.   
Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request. Please call Carole Ewald at 859-581-7249 or jcarter@woodhudson.org with questions regarding the event or to schedule a pick-up of your donated item.  
Best Regards,
Julia H. Carter, Ph.D.
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